
Wentworth Shire Mayor, Cr Melisa Hederics  was returned to the

role at council's mayoral elections last week alongside Cr Tim

Elstone who has been re-elected as Deputy Mayor.

 Cr Hederics said she is honoured to continue serving the

people of Wentworth Shire. 

"It is an absolute privilege, and I want to thank all the

councillors for their support" she said. Likewise, Cr Tim Elstone

thanked his fellow councillors for their vote of confidence in him

as Deputy Mayor.

Exciting times continue for Wentworth Shire!
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Work with us!

Wentworth Shire offers

a rewarding career with

excellent conditions

and a positive team

focused culture. Find

out more about

advertised positions by

heading to our website.

Monthly Council

meetings

 The next meeting will be

held on Wednesday 21

October 2020 at 10am.

Limited numbers of the

public are able to attend

due to restrictions but

catch it live on Facebook.

Stay informed!

Road Conditions 
Stay updated on current road

conditions by heading to our

website or calling the 24 hour

recorded Road Information

Hotline. 

P 03 5027 5090



Tiling works are well underway at the pool in

Dareton with works scheduled for completion

in Mid September.

Dareton and Wentworth Pools will re -open

for the summer season on Sunday 25 October

2020. Times to be advised in the near future.
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PROJECT  UPDATES

Construction of the runway, taxiway and

apron area was completed in August, with

installation of the lighting and electrical

upgrades to commence in September. Photo

shows material stockpile site, pug mill and

grader working alongt he runway strip

Works are underway on the upgrade of the

Buronga Effluent Disposal Station, and

scheduled for completion in late 2020.

Dareton Pool

Buronga Effluent Disposal

Station

Wentworth Aerodrome

Be a tourist in your own town

Wentworth Shire has some beautiful

natural attractions, so why not enjoy the

great outdoors these school holidays.

Visit the Inland Botanic Garden, take a walk

around Junction Park or slide down the

Perry Sandhills. 

James King Park is the perfect river spot

and a drive to Pooncarie should be on your

to do list.

Our team at the Visitor Information Centre

can help, so give them a call on 5027 5080

or head to visitwentworth.com.au

Spring has sprung!


